
Date: Saturday, April 19, 2008
Time: Tour begins at 9:00am
Meeting Place: Upper Highland Park parking lot

The tour is free and opened to the public. If you 

have a pair of binoculars, bring them. You don't 

have to be a birdwatcher to enjoy nature on a 

spring morning walk at Highland Park's Ridgewood 

Reservoir.

Join Eric Slayton of the Wildlife Conservation Society for 
a walk around the natural habitats of Highland Park's 
unique Ridgewood Reservoir.

Come learn about and see some of the 

hundreds of different kinds of birds that pass 

through New York City during Spring Migration.

Eric is an ornithologist for "The New York Bird 

Monitor ing Program" and studies the 

importance New York City’s parks for migratory 

birds. His work has learned valuable 

information on why our city's natural places are 

not just important for the well being of humans, 

but also the survival of many species of birds.

To learn more about Ridgewood Reservoir and efforts to protect it from 
development by the Department of Parks & Recreation visit the blog:

http://ridgewoodreservoir.blogspot.com

or you can email us at - ridgewoodreservoir@gmail.com

CELEBRATE SPRING MIGRATION AT RIDGEWOOD RESERVOIR

This event is sponsored by the Ridgewood Reservoir Education & Preservation Project


